
  
 

 
June 5, 2020 

 

 

Dr. Caesar DePaco 

Summit Nutritionals International, Inc. 

29 Rockway road 

Lebanon NJ 08833 

 

Dr Caesar DePaco 

 

On behalf of the Gloucester County Sheriff’s Office, I would like to 

thank you for your tremendous generosity regarding the donation of a 

police canine to the Gloucester County K-9 Unit. We would be 

pleased to accept such a lavish donation. 

 

As you are aware, the acquisition of a top-quality K-9 is extremely 

difficult due to budget cuts and the substantial cost involved with the 

training and caring of a police canine. We pride ourselves in the work 

that our K-9 Unit is able to do on a daily basis, and your generous 

donation will help us to better serve our community. 

 

Unfortunately, with the sudden failure of our K-9 Linc, we would have 

been at a loss for a certified explosive and patrol dog. Your 

willingness to assist us is greatly appreciated.  

 

 

With thanks and appreciation, 

 
Carmel M. Morina 

Gloucester County Sheriff 
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The County of Gloucester complies with all 
state and federal rules and regulations 
against discrimination in admission to, 

access to, or operations of its programs, 
services, and activities. In addition, County 

encourages participation of people with 
disabilities in its programs and activities and 

offers special services to all residents 60 
years of age and older. Inquiries regarding 

compliance may be directed to the County’s 
ADA Coordinator at (856) 384-6842/New 

Jersey Relay Service 711  

http://www.gloucestercountynj.gov/

